
Reconstruction work for the Great East Japan Earthquake 

 

We support rapid reconstruction for the Great East Japan Earthquake through the 

performances as “Marching in Okayama”. We cheer people who suffered from the 

earthquake.  Since 2011, Marching Bands from Fukushima pref. and Miyagi pref. 

joined the event. 

 

 

 

 

2011 Marching in Okayama 

  Fukushima Joint Marching Band (43 people) 

 ・Marching Band “WINGS” 

    ・SPMB Friends 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



2012 Marching in Okayama 

 Fukushima and Miyagi Joint Marching Band (39 people) 

・Tomiya Town Narita Higashi Elementary School Brass Band (Miyagi pref.)     

・Seeds+（Fukushima pref.） 

・SPMB Friends 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



25th Anniversary “2013 Marching in Okayama’ 

 ・Message from Satoshi Saito (Chairman of the Tohoku branch of Japan Marching 

Band Association) and Toshiyuki Sasaki (Chairman of the Miyagi Marching band 

Baton twirling Association)  

・Mr. Sasaki took part in the event as a representative. 

 

 

 

 


